
Taxes Filing Season 2023 is close to the end
Every international student who 
was in the US during 2023 must 
file taxes.

Even if you did not receive any 
income or worked, you are 
obliged by law to file taxes to 
the IRS before 04/15/2024.

When your International Student Advisor reviews 
your request and finds anything that needs to be 
changed, you will receive an email listing what 
needs to be corrected, or notifying that you have a 
message in your ISSS portal profile with that list.

ISSS April Event

https://utampa.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6r5gyyYiA7gXAiy

Wednesday, April 10 Lunch with your Advisor
As the academic year is almost over, we 
would love to invite those of you who are 
interested to have lunch with us at 
Panache.
This is an informal event to talk about any 
of your interests.
Apply to be invited here.

APPLY HERE

Since International Student Advisors are not authorized nor qualified to provide any tax related advised, the 
University of Tampa has arranged that Sprintax takes care of this for you. Just create your account, provide 
all your information and let Sprintax generate the forms and documents you need to sign and submit to the 
IRS. It will be at no cost or a reduced fee for you if you use the University code we have sent to your email.

Any questions about this process should be address to Sprintax in their 24/7 help chat available in their 
website once you create your account.

In that case, you don’t need to start a new request, but click on the one you already submitted. It is under the 
Ongoing Requests section, in Clarification Requested status. Starting a new one will most of the times place 
it in Approver Review status, and most likely it will be dismissed, since your Approver already processed it. 
Therefore, it will never reach your International Student Advisor for review.
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the tip of this month

internaTionals newsletter welcomes any 
contribution from international students. If you 
would like to share your writing talent about a 
topic of interest to all international spartans, 
please reach out to our office.

U

Did you know that if you login to online stores using your 
spartans email you may qualify for student discounts?
The same if you show your UT ID in businesses around campus 
and elsewhere in the US. 
It is not everywhere, but most stores (physical or virtual) have 
dedicated discounts for students. So, take advantage and save 
some money next time.

The UT History and Heritage Month committee is hosting events in celebration of Asian & Pacific 
Islander Heritage Month. We are honored and proud to cosponsor  two amazing events organized 
by the Office of Diversity Equity & Inclusion (ODEI), which are open to the entire campus.

 On Tuesday, April 9th from 4:30-5:30pm ODEI is hosting an Indian Cultural Panel which will be a 
great opportunity to highlight the experiences of our Indian international students. 

And on Monday, April 29th from 12:00-1:00pm we will participate in ODEI’s Taste of Asia. These 
events are a great way to celebrate culture, and also, both events include free food.

We are really hoping you’ll be there!!

isa_utampa

April is National Asian & Pacific Islander Heritage Month

Follow to learn about their many events in April

mailto:international@ut.edu

	Slide Number 9
	Slide Number 10

